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Center Unit Program Goals 

As a summation of program developments the last several months in Center, 
we have reached the following conclusions: 

Spruce, Laurel, and Rose continue their high level of program achievement. 
Osage which last time was in the beginning stages of program development 
has made substantial strides forward and with the additional work being done 
in the ward areas should reach a good level of success. 

Pine and Mohawk continue to be problem areas. During the next month Mrs. Gates 
will review the situation in Mohawk and attempt to determine solutions. It 
was agreed that Mr. Morgan had been effective in ...assisting the staff in 
implementing program goals in Laurel. As there has been on increased activity 
in Mohawk, there is some question as to his effectiveness there. There also 
is the question of the effectiveness of the ward staff at Mohawk. 
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